
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE OCT 24, 2005 

REQUEST FOR STAFF ATTENDANCE 

 Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco recommends: 
 

1. That appropriate staff be directed to attend the following community meeting with the 
local Councillor 
 
a. November 1st 2005, at 7:00pm, (location to be determine) to discuss the 

development plan Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.04.048 Baif Developments 
Limited.  

 
Economic Impact 
 
To be determined. 

Purpose 

To obtain resident input on the matter noted above. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The above noted community meeting will afford residents the opportunity to speak directly with 
the local Councillor and City of Vaughan Staff members so as to address any concerns they may 
have regarding the proposed development at New Westminster Drive, west of Bathurst Avenue.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
6.2 Develop innovative external communication initiatives 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

That appropriate staff be directed to attend the above noted community meeting in attendance 
with the Local Councillor so as to appropriate address resident concerns.  

Attachments 

N/A 

Report prepared by: 

Tanya Dubar, Council Executive Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor, Ward 4 
 


